
THE VILLAGE SPRING UPDATES ABBREVIATED… 

Normally, a Spring Bulletin from the Village is distributed listing all of the events and 

activities planned, as well as helpful information for Village Residents. The Bulletin will 

be released later than normal due to delayed planning due to the Corona virus. 

However, there are some specific items that you need to know. 

  

PARKS, LAKE ACCESS, PERMITS, ETC. 

In accordance with Governor DeWine’s orders, the beach will open on May 26th.  

  

The 2020 Watercraft Sticker, Boat Ramp Key, Parking & Lake Access Pass Application 

has been mailed out. If you are a resident, have not received this form and wish to 

obtain any of these items, you may also access the form on the Village’s website on the 

Parks page.  www.chippewalake.net 

  

PRIDE SOCIAL PROGRAMS 

As most of you know, our local Village volunteer organization which hosts lots of 

activities is PRIDE. They have been watching and waiting, as all of the rest of us have, 

to determine how to deliver some fun in the Village with new rules. The activities will be 

announced all during the summer, as the weather and virus rules dictate. Here is the 

first one! 

  

GOLF CART PARADE 

Yes, we will show our spirit with a golf cart parade on SUNDAY MAY 24 at 7 PM. We 

will meet at the village inn at 6:30 to line up with social distancing being practiced. We 

feel that this would be a good event that could give households and families something 

to do together. 

The theme for the parade is Celebrate Our Heroes: These heroes could include 

doctors, nurses, firemen, policemen, postman, truck drivers, batman, superman, 

parents surviving home schooling etc. Be creative. 

We will have the parade go down Beachside but we also will weave up and down the 

Chippewa streets to celebrate the start of summer! We are hoping people will be 

outside cheering the parade participants. 

  

We will NOT be having the ice cream social because of social distancing. 

  

Please consider decorating your golf cart to make this a success! It can be as simple 

standing up for America with American flags decorating your golf cart. Let’s make this 

the biggest parade yet!!! 

  

RECOVERY GROUP 

The CrossPointe Recovery Support Group meets online!  Fridays at 7PM.  If you would 

like more information about this, please call or text Chuck at 330-321-3098. 

https://chippewalake.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f03ffd429dc63b090f2c5b71b&id=661de8bfdd&e=fc31bf28ec


KID’S FISHING DERBY 

This is tentatively planned for June. We will keep you posted. 

 

May 19, 2020 

  

Chippewa Lake Closed Due to Flooding  

As of May 19, the park district has closed Chippewa Lake due to flooding. In keeping 

with a longstanding safety protocol implemented by the villages of Chippewa Lake and 

Gloria Glens, as well as the Medina County Health Department, Medina County 

Sanitary Engineer, and the park district, E. coli testing must take place before the lake 

can be reopened. The lake will reopen when conditions allow. Please 

check medinacountyparks.com for updates. 

  

  

CHURCH AT THE LAKE FOOD PANTRY 

Chippewa Church at the Lake Food Pantry is available for those in need: 

For Appointments call the church #330-769-2288 

  

Also as a reminder the little library is open 24/7 pick up any canned/boxed food items 

needed. 

Thank you, Lafayette and Chippewa Village, for your donations and support! 

https://chippewalake.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f03ffd429dc63b090f2c5b71b&id=cc3a2fd473&e=fc31bf28ec

